Notice: Temporary Landfill Closure
The City of Crystal City Landfill is currently closed until further notice due to an unexpected equipment breakdown.
We will resume regular hours as soon as repairs are completed. At this time, we do not have an estimated reopening date.
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience.
For updates, please check our website or contact City Hall.

